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Pre-Engineering Work 
 Agnes Street, from the Cul-de-sac to Bond Street and 
Percy Avenue, from Bond Street to Queen Street, 
Sudbury 
The City of Greater Sudbury will be completing investigation work in advance of 
the proposed road and water/wastewater improvements on Agnes Street, from the 
Cul-de-sac to Bond Street and Percy Avenue, from Bond Street to Queen Street 
in Sudbury. 

This project is part of the Council-approved Capital Project for Agnes Street and Percy Avenue – 
Watermain Replacement and Asphalt Rehabilitation. 
 

Investigation Details: 

 Marking the locations of underground utilities, 
such as gas, water and cable so that the 
construction work does not interfere with these 
utilities. 

 Test holes to determine the location of 
underground utilities. 

 
As detailed design progresses, affected property owners will receive a notice with more information about 

the work.  

 
Questions about upcoming investigation work can be directed to: 
 

Project Manager: Project Designer:  
Miranda Edwards Melanie MacDougall                                                         
705-923-1350 705-674-4455, extension 4536  
miranda.edwards@greatersudbury.ca  melanie.macdougall@greatersudbury.ca 
 
Councillor: 
Joscelyne Landry-Altmann, Ward 12 
705-674-1212 
joscelyne.landry-altmann@greatersudbury.ca  
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